
Oregon Public Utility Commission Main Hearing 
Room 550 Capitol Street NE 
Salem, Oregon 97308 
Sent via Electronic Mail 

January 20th, 2017 

To: PUC 
From: Paul Solonika 

Subject: Extension of Time (Docket No. UM 1538) 
Request by Paul Solonika and Sons, LLC for a waiver of the 12-month solar 
photovoltaic system installation requirement pursuant to OAR 860-084-0210 

To Whom it May Concern, 

We would like to request an extension for the following project: 

PGE Tracking  # G2S9F9 
5 KW 
Deadline: 1/13/2017 
Extension Deadline Requested: 4/30/17 

This system was awarded a slot in the Level 1 VIR program on 1/20/16 . 
Due to paperwork misunderstandings ,we did not get final approval until 4/27/16. We were 
under the impression that we had 1 year from this date to complete the project, thinking this 
was the date of approval. 
All permits have been approved and the project is in the construction phase as of Jan 20, 2016. 

Company Background: 
Paul Solonika and Sons, LLC is a small family owned business. We enjoy doing the 
smaller projects that allow our customers affordable access to solar energy. 
Sincerely, 

/s/Paul Solonika 

bpsolonika@gmail.com


